St. Margaret's C.E.



16th November 2016

Dear All

Following St Margaret's Primary School PTA Annual General Meeting held on 8th November 2016, I am delighted to inform you that I was appointed the new Chair of the PTA committee. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Adam Green, and all the previous committee members, for the excellent job they have done. It is very clear that their efforts have been extremely rewarding and it will be a hard act to follow!

I would also like to take this opportunity to introduce you to the St Margaret's PTA. The purpose of the PTA is to support the management, staff, parents and most especially our school children. Over the years, our PTA has been very productive and busy, helping develop the social environment for all of our children and we would like to carry on with the same ethos.

Our success depends on the support and involvement of the parents/carers of our pupils, the management and staff at St Margaret's, as well as the business leaders in our community. We encourage each of you to show your commitment by joining in.

The first way to show your support will be to participate in the events that we have planned throughout the year. Your participation might be that of a committee member, volunteer, or through attending our planned events. Whatever level of participation you select, your time and involvement will certainly be appreciated. Currently our main events through the school each year are;

- The Ugly Bug Disco
- Christmas Fair
- Summer Fair
- Easter Disco

If you would like to help/volunteer at events, please do get in touch with either myself or any of the PTA members, listed on the reverse of this letter. Details of all upcoming events are communicated by the school, alongside ways in which you can help.

You can also show your support a second way by providing us with suggestions or ideas for other potential PTA initiatives.

To facilitate this, please feel free to contact me at the email below or in passing.

Currently we are organising the very popular Christmas Fair, on the 3rd December between 10.00am – 2.00pm. May I thank you all in advance for the fantastic donations to the ever popular Bottle Tombola, the general Gift/Teddy Tombola and the latest Chocolate Tombola – yum!!

In the New Year, the PTA will be busy developing the details for a very productive and exciting year, aimed at enhancing our school for all of our children.

It will take all of us working together to ensure that this happens.

Many thanks and I look forward to seeing you all on December 3rd at the Christmas Fair.

Yours sincerely Louise Donohue Chair of the PTA Louise_d@hotmail.co.uk

List of current committee members

Louise Donohue (Rosie in Red Class)

Adam Green (Olivia in Yellow Class)

Lisa Traynor (Theo in Y3 and Imogen in Blue Class)

Justine Waddington (Lexie in Y6 and Darcey in Yellow Class)

Simone Groves (Hayden and Reuben Groves in Y6)

Claire Southern (Penny in Blue Class)

Debra Beckett (Kane in Blue Class and Leah in Green Class)

Zena Shuttleworth (Oscar in Y3 and Martha in Red Class)

Vikki Launders (Teaching Asst in Y3)

Clare Kavanagh (Eve in Green Class)

Sarah Gorton (Laurie in Green Class)

Emma Henry (Max in Y4)

Angela Taylor (Grace in Blue Class)

Anna Davey (Isabella in Blue Class and Sophia in Green Class)

Amanda Green (Olivia in Yellow Class)